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WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!
SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS
The HCS is now available for public review on our webpage. 
Please submit your comments to us by 5:00 p.m. December 14, 2023.
You can view and download the documents on our webpage:

WEBSITE planning.lacounty.gov/sbap 

EMAIL SouthBayAreaPlan@planning.lacounty.gov

SOCIAL MEDIA 	          @LACDRP

ABOUT THE PROJECT 
The South  Bay Area Plan  (SBAP) will be a community-based 
plan to respond to the unique and diverse character of the 
seven  unincorporated communities within the South Bay 
and will  propose land use goals and  policies to shape future 
development.  

GET INVOLVED
LA County Planning is calling on the communites of Alondra   
Park/El Camino Village,   Del   Aire, Wiseburn,   Hawthorne 
Island,   La   Rambla,   Lennox, West  Carson,  and Westfield/
Academy Hills to participate in reviewing the Historic Context 
Statement (HCS). This document will:		

•	 Identify the important history and development 
themes of the built environment. 

•	 Support preservation of historic resources while 		
accommodating necessary growth and development

•	 Inform the Cultural Resources section of the plan’s 
Environmental Impact Report.

https://planning.lacounty.gov/long-range-plan-
ning/south-bay-area-plan/documents/
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